
Om Shanti, 

 

Kindly accept greetings of New Year and Makar Sankranti 2018 from Shahpur 
Gorakhpur divine family. 
 

By the grace and divine love of Baapdada, Dadis and all the seniors of Madhuban 
family, We got the chance on the occasion of Makar Sankranti's famous Khichdi 

fair in Gorakhnath temple of Gorakhpur to meet CM Yogi 
Adityanath Ji on 14th Jan 2018. 

 

We explained to him about the various services of Brahmakumaris in India and Nepal 
and gave him Baba's message and toli. Also Invited him to Mt.Abu in February. He 
agreed to visit Mt.Abu very soon. He was very calmly listened to us and was happy to 
hear about our godly services. 
 

Earlier to this we also got two stalls for our spiritual exhibition in Gorakhpur Mahotsav 
organised by Government of Uttar Pradesh where thousand of people received godly 
message from 11th to 13th Jan 2018. 
 

Kindly find attached here with the photographs. 
 

Regards, 
 

In Baba's Yaad & Service, 

BK Parul. 

Mobile: 09889388334 



Landline: 0551-2280541 

Facebook Page :  https://www.facebook.com/pg/Rajayoga101/about/?ref=page_internal# 

E-Mail                  :  mailto:https://www.shahpur.gkp@bkivv.org 
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